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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] and New Delhi-based SpiceJet today announced that the airline converted its
10 options into an order for five Next-Generation 737-800s and five 737-900ERs. SpiceJet first announced the
preliminary agreement for this order in February at the 2006 Asian Aerospace Air Show in Singapore. The order
is valued at more than $700 million at list prices and deliveries are scheduled to begin in late 2007.
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